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Dear Examining Authority,

Since deadline 7 on 3 July 2023, further discussions between the Applicant and the Council have
been taking place and we have now received some comfort from the Applicant in relation to our
request as defined in our Deadline 7 submission REP7-049 Page 20 â€œNew Requirement -
Power for ECC to inspect works that affect its local highway network during constructionâ€•.

As a result, and in reliance on the comfort now provided to us by the Applicant, we withdraw our
request for a new requirement associated with â€œPower for ECC to inspect works that affect its
local highway network during constructionâ€•.

For clarity, all our other requests as outlined in the Summary of Essex County Council's position
[REP7-049] remain unchanged.

Kind regards,

Merwin Man | MEng MCIHT NECReg
Network Programme Manager | Essex County Council


